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Report-section to be added 

The Fareham and Gosport PCT has recently undertaken an 
audit based on the prescription sheets and medical 
records of patients cared for on Sultan, Dryad and 
Daedalus wards during two weeks in June 2002. The trust 
concluded that the current prescribing of opiates, major 
tranquillisers and hyocine was within British National 
Formulary guidelines. No patients were prescribed 
midazolam during the audit timeframe. 


